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Date: 3oth March 2020 
 
 
UNIVERSITY OF ZAGREB SCHOOL OF MEDICINE 
Andrija Štampar School of Public Health 
Department of Family Medicine 
 
 
Dear Colleagues,  
 
 
On behalf of WONCA Europe please accept our heartiest congratulations on the occasion of 40 years of 
foundation of Department of Family Medicine and 60 years of postgraduate and specialty training 
program in Family Medicine in Croatia and the wishes of great success to the academic society of your 
esteemed institution. 
 
We appreciate and feel with you in the current difficult situation, being faced with a pandemic and the 
aftermath of the earthquake, and wish you strength to overcome both.  
 
On this occasion, we would like to highlight warm and friendly relationship between WONCA Europe and 
your institution. We are delighted that Croatia has such a strong presence in WONCA Europe and its 
networks. Having a presence in international bodies is very important, as you have recognised with 
Croatian long time representation within WONCA Europe.  
 
We know how hard you are all working to promote family medicine in your country. We take this 
opportunity to reiterate our firm belief that by working closely together, we will further strengthen our 
discipline in our region. 
 
On behalf of WONCA Europe we thank all the members of the Department of Family Medicine for their 
dedicated work and activities, and send our congratulations with this important anniversary. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

   
Prof. Dr. Mehmet Ungan   Prof. Dr. Eva Hummers   
WONCA Europe President  WONCA Europe Honorary Secretary 
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